From: Jennifer Pinard <

Sent: Saturday, June 26, 2021 8:41 AM
To: House Finance

Subject: No on HB 202

21% of an average over five years!!! NO, NO, NO. The PFD belongs to the people, we should be the ones who decide
what happens with it. You all are thieves doing this on the sly, if it was up to me you all would be fired.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Pinard




From: Michael Seine <

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 2:19 PM
To: House Finance

Subject: HB 202

Please vote NO on this bill!!

The Seine Family,
Wasilla AK



From: Barbara Beckmann <

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 1:44 PM
To: House Finance

Subject: HB 202

Respectfully the people of Alaska have spoken, and we expect you do the job you were elected to do, and that
being THE WILL OF THE PEOPLE.
VOTE NO ON HB 202

Barbara Beckmann

Sent from my iPhone
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